H.P. INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT BOARD
- & PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Himachal Pradesh
are organising

PRE - PROPOSAL MEET/ CONFERENCE
for prospects of developing a Road Tunnel between
Bangana and Dhaneta in the state of Himachal Pradesh

H.P Infrastructure Development Board (HPIDB) & Public
Works Department, Himachal Pradesh, invites interested
organizations/ private parties for discussions, on prospects of
developing a road tunnel between Bangana and Dhaneta in
the state of Himachal Pradesh, through a long term
Concession on DBFOT (Toll) basis under PPP mode.

In order to have a view point/ feedback from the private sector
players on the prospects/ development of this tunnel,
Department intends to organise a Pre Proposal meet followed
by a visit to the site by the concerned officials and the
participants, on 17-12-2018 at 11:00 AM in conference hall in
the office of Chief Engineer, HPPWD at Hamipur. Interested
parties/ private sector players are invited to attend this meet/
conference, interested participants may confirm their
participation at the address mentioned below.

For further information, please contact

The Chief General Manager
Himachal Pradesh Infrastructure Development Board,
New Himrus Building, Circular Road, Shimla — 171001
Phone: +91-77-2626696, +91-177-2627312
Fax: +91-177-2627696. Email: hpidb-hp@nic.in

For further project details, kindly visit :

www.himachal.nic.in/hpidb OR
www.himachal.nic.in/hpridc




